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Please email the Secretary at secretary@egertonplayers.com if you have any issues to raise about the Players. If you 
do not wish to receive this newsletter state "Please unsubscribe me from the Newsletter".  

Committee Notices 
 
The usual request for Directors and Cast:  
Local or co-opted (from other groups) needed for 
future productions. Would you like us to do 
something YOU would like to Direct?  Please email 
any ideas to the Secretary  
 
Communications:  
 Please try the links on the Egerton Players’ website 
to the Facebook page. We still need photos and if 
you can help Dave Austin run the website please 
email the Secretary. 
 
Finance:   
We made £94 from valentines Quiz Night and 
the One act plays made a profit of£633. so our 
income summary after costs this year is a healthy 
£893. 
 

Recent Events 

Summer Party: 
Those attending had a great time and many thanks 
to Penny for providing the excellent venue. 
 

What’s on 
 
Chorus Line: Thursday July 24th  
This is your last opportunity to sing your heart out 
with Wendy Thomas and Ciara Crossley-Roberts in 
the Millennium hall  before our Summer break.  
Pimm’s and strawberries will be provided along 
with Mr T’s delicious baking so come along for 
another evening of harmony and hilarity! 
 

Future Events & Announcements 
Please Note: there have been a few event / date 
changes since the last newsletter:  
Christmas Party:  6th December. 
 
Performance Night: Saturday  8th November Your 
chance to sing, recite, read , act or perform 

something with a “Conflict” theme to encompass 
WW1 & 2 and other war related events. Penny and 
Vanessa will be co-ordinating this evening, so please 
let them know what you are planning so that they 
can put the programme together. 
Email:secretary@egerton players.com 
 
What the Dickens...?.......Oh no it isn't! 
The Committee is delighted to announce the next 
Egerton Players' production:   Scrooge the 
Pantomime - Thursday 8th -  Saturday 10th Jan 
2015.  
Director Wendy Thomas and Musical Director Ciara 
Crossley-Roberts invite all members 
of Egerton Players to join us for a read through on 
Monday 1st September at 7.30pm in the 
Millennium Hall and sign up for auditions which are 
on Monday 8th September, same time, same venue. 
  
The script is adapted from the Dickens classic 'A 
Christmas Carol' but with the addition of several 
traditional pantomime characters, including a 
dame, a comedy duo and a principal boy, it can't fail 
to be a hit with cast and audience alike. There are 
plenty of fabulous acting and singing roles available 
for all ages, so please save the date and we'll see 
you there!  
 
Performance Development  Workshops: 
Workshops for make-up, sound, lighting etc are 
planned and details will follow. 
 
Quiz Night: 
Saturday Oct 12th… Details to follow. 
 
Productions for 2015: Keep the ideas coming !! 
We need plays for 2015 June or 
October/November.Can you remove this space so it fits 

on one page please?Links to our forthcoming events on: 
http://egertonplayers.ticketsource.co.uk/ 
Website: www.egertonplayers.com  

Facebook:www.facebook.com/groups/EgertonPlayers 
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